



21 February 2024

Dear Families

We have recently signed up to The Everlearner, which is an online learning platform that we are using for examined PE. There are great tutorials on here as well as assignments and checkpoints that we can set for students. All students have been emailed their login details and should be able to access the tasks being set. The following attachment is a guide for parents so you can support your child and learn a little more about it.

If you have any queries regarding The Everlearner then please let me know.

Yours Sincerely

Lisa Richards Head of Girls' PE















